Sent: 25 August 2023 10:58
To: A66Dualling
Subject: A66 Northern Trans Pennine project - response of Westmorland and Furness Council to request

for information relating to conclusion of Side Agreement

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: SENT TO SoS, Post-examination submission

Dear Nathan

Thank you for your letter dated 11th August 2023, requesting information in respect of the A66
Northern Trans-Pennine Project. The information requested from Westmorland and Furness
Council relates to the progress in concluding a side agreement with National Highways.

Westmorland and Furness Council can confirm that we have not yet reached agreement with
National Highways regarding the side agreements. Discussions are ongoing, and we are
confident that agreement can be reached. We are intending to finalise the agreements by Friday
15t September 2023. Any delays to this date will be communicated to the Secretary of State.

Kind regards
Guy Kenyon
Programme Lead, Infrastructure Planning

Sustainable Transport and Highways | Thriving Places
Westmorland and Furness Council | County Hall | Busher Walk | Kendal | LA9 4RQ

Telephone:
Mobile:
Please be aware that | am on leave from 28" August to 15t September 2023
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Please be aware that | work flexible hours, so whilst this is a convenient time for me to send this message | do not
expect a response outside normal working hours.
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